
Friends of Notre Dame (FOND) 200 Club 
 

 
The FOND 200 Club has been raising money for extra-curricular activities since 2003 and so 
far has raised over £15,000 which has contributed to, among other things, Duke of 
Edinburgh Award expedition costs, equipment and kits for sports teams, lighting and props 
for drama productions and the purchase of the school minibus. 

 
The Club consists of up to 200 members, for which Membership costs just £13 per year – 
the equivalent of just 25p per week!  We currently have a few numbers which haven’t been 
taken and are looking to recruit new members from our Notre Dame community. 
 
The £13 annual subscription will entitle you to enter three draws with prizes of £100, £75 and 
£25 to be won at each draw.   The draws are usually held at FOND meetings in the Autumn 
and Spring terms with the Summer term draw taking place at the school’s annual Summer 
Festival held in June or July. 
 
All the money raised goes towards helping students through support of various extra-
curricular activities and out of school clubs. 
 
If you would like to become a member of the 200 Club, please complete the Standing Order 
form and return to: 200 Club Administrator, c/o Notre Dame High School, Fulwood Road, 
Sheffield, S10 3BT.  If you have any further queries, please email Louise Gudgeon at:  
lgudgeon@notredame-high.co.uk 
  
 
Thank you in anticipation for your support – without you Notre Dame High School would not 
be able to offer the high level of support to all our students and they would not have as many 
opportunities to experience extra-curricular activities and events. 
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